
7th May 2021 
Year 3 - Stone Age Workshop

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Date of Workshop  Friday 21st May 2021
Places to be visited  In school 
Cost  £7.45
Dress requirements or kit list  Outdoor PE kit and trainers
Meal requirements  Normal School Lunch  
Any additional equipment required  N/A 

As part of our Stone Age topic, we will be having a Stone Age workshop on Friday 21st May.
The children will be experiencing what life was like for people in The Stone Age and how
humans survived. They will explore how we know about that time period as well as having a
go at making and using their own Stone Age tools.
  
The visit will allow the children to develop skills from across the curriculum including
history and spoken language. The workshop complies with all current Covid-19 guidelines
and will take place during the normal school day hours. 
 
If you wish your child to participate in this workshop, please tick the consent
box on www.scopay.com .  There will be a charge of £7.45 to cover the cost of the
workshop. This is a voluntary contribution and no pupil in the group will be omitted from the
visit, but if we receive insufficient funds then the visit may have to be cancelled.  If you have
applied and are eligible for Free School Meals, or have previously claimed for free school
meals, the full cost of the visit will be subsidised by school. Please do not make a voluntary
contribution. You can apply online for Free School Meals
at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to speak to the Year 3 team. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Breeze and Mrs Morrow 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
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